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TO:  All Chief Sector Stewards 

  

FROM:  Stephen Cox – Recording Secretary 

 

RE:  Employment Vacancy  

 

DATE:  May 14, 2025 

 

The following employment vacancy has occurred at NYSCOPBA: 

      

Southern Region Vice President  

 

The Vice President(s) shall 

 

1) Provide services to sectors in a specific region of the State, such region to be determined by the 

Executive Assembly.  

 

2) Coordinate the efforts of Business Agents and Sector Stewards in their respective region.  

 

3) Furnish to the Executive Board monthly and to the Executive Assembly bimonthly a report of the 

pertinent issues affecting their respective regions.  

 

4) Carry out such additional lawful direction(s) of the Executive Board and/or Executive Assembly as 

they may make from time to time.  

 

5) Uphold the Constitution and Bylaws, policies, procedures and direction(s) of this Association. 

 

Resumes for the above position must be received by certified mail no later than the close of business 

May 29, 2025 and should be mailed to: 

 

NYSCOPBA 

Attention: Stephen Cox  

20 Computer Drive West 

Albany, NY 12205 

 

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact me at (518) 427-1551, Ext. 

242. 

 

cc:  Executive Board 

 Officials & Employees 

 NYSCOPBA Website  
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